
Call for Proposals Open: National Tribal &
Indigenous Climate Conference (NTICC)

The Institute for Tribal Environmental
Professionals (ITEP) is excited to host the
second Biennial National Tribal and
Indigenous Climate Conference (NTICC)
which will be offered as a hybrid event to
ensure that our relatives from across Turtle
Island can join us whether in-person or
virtually. This year the conference will be held
in St. Paul, Minnesota from August 29 th –
September 1st 2022 at the InterContinental St.
Paul Riverfront.

We invite you to submit proposals to give a
presentation, host a working group or training, or
participate in the Climate Conversations session.
We are seeking proposals that address
climate-related impacts, assessments, tools,
adaptation, mitigation, actions, and the
intersection of western science and adaptation
strategies with Traditional/Indigenous
Knowledges. There are 16 conference tracks
(Image 2) that proposals will be organized into,
but this conference provides an opportunity for
all concerned to share, participate, and attend the
conference. Proposal applications are due by
Friday, May 6th. Submissions for more than one
proposal category are encouraged and welcomed.
For more questions related to the conference
proposals visit our website.

We welcome and encourage all U.S. Tribal and
Indigenous nations and Indigenous Peoples from
throughout the world, including our Elders and
Youth to participate in and attend the conference.
Climate change has the potential to impact nearly
every aspect of our lives and those of our
non-human relatives.

https://sites.google.com/view/nticc-itep/call-for-proposals/proposal-faqs?authuser=0

